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S, 2024

To: Council Commissioners
Council Scout Executives and Officers-In-Charge
All Others Concerned

SCOUTS FOR MARINE CONSERVATION CONFERENCE

Mayy 13, 2024

L B Attached is Boy Scouts of the Philippines (BSP) Regional Office Memorandum
No. 12, s. 2024 from Yasser F. Sarona, Youth Development Officer V, Regional
Coordmatxon Office NCR, Mark Roy L. Boado, Chairperson, Regional Scout
Committee, BSP-NCR, and duly approved by Jocelyn DR. Andaya, DepEd Regional
Director, Scout Commissioner (BSP-NCR) contents of which are self-explanatory for
information and appropriate action.

2. Particular attention is invited to paragraphs 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5, of the said
Memorandum for reference.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is enjoined.
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Director IV
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07 May 2024

REGIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

No.: 12 Series of 2024

TO g Councll Scout Executives and Officers-In-Charge
SUBJECT : Scouts for Marine Conservation Conference

1,

}!.n

T X 4
egional Coordination Office NCR _ Regional Scout Committee, BSP-NCR

We are pleased to announce the invitation of the National Eagle Scouts Association of the Philippines (NESAPR) in
partnership and collaboration with the Taguig City Council, BSP, to co-host and organize the 1** Scouts for Marine
Conservation Conference, on 08 June 2024, at the Lakeshore Hall, City of Taguig in observance and
celebration of the 2024 World Ocean’s Day, to promote, protect and conserve Marine Biodiversity including our
seas and oceans.

The event is expected to host at least 400 Scouts, Rovers and Leaders from various Councils in the Region through
open invitation using an Online Pre-registration Platform via Google Forms. For interested Scouts, you may access
the registration form using this link https://bit.ly/SFMCCReqg with a very minimal Conference Fee of Php 250.00
to defray the expenses on meals, souvenirs, conference materials, programmes and other administrative
requirements of the event.

The conference is a whole day (8:00AM to 5:00PM) educational event filled with different interactive sessions and
engaging discussion among Scouts, together with confirmed invited guests and resource persons from the Philippine
Coast Guard, Philippine Coast Guard Auxiliary, the Department of Environment and Natural Resources — Biodiversity
Management Bureau, and other NGOs and CSOs whose primary advocacy is to protect and conserve our marine
biodiversity.

We believed that this undertaking is very timely, meaningful and relevant pursuant to the role of youth in taking
positive actions to mitigate the impact of global warming and climate change. Thus, the BSP NCR Regional Office
would like to extend this invitation to all Local Councils in the Region and encourage its full support and participation
on voluntary basis.

Due to very limited slots available, online pre-registration shall be treated on first-come, first-served basis.

Should you have queries, please feel free to send your feedback and concerns at ncrco@scouts.gov.ph and

jonal Chairperson

[

JOCELYN DR. AND
Director IV, DepEd NCR
Regional Scout Commissioner, BSP-NCR



